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Dear AAE Families, 
 
As principal, it is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2019-20 school year!  We 
extend a special welcome to all of our new families joining AAE this year and 
welcome back all of our returning families. Sally Ritchea is joining the AAE 
administrative team as MS/HS Vice Principal this year. Lisa Longoria will be in 
her second year as Elementary Vice Principal. We eagerly look forward to serving 
you in these responsibilities. 
 
I want to give a big thank you to our entire staff for all of their efforts this summer 
to start the year off in the most smooth, efficient manner. Teachers have been 
attending professional development as well as working hard to get their rooms 
organized and ready for students. Office and Facilities staff have also been hard at 
work to get the campus prepared and clean. The Registrar and School Counselor 
have done a great job working to be sure students are enrolled and have class 
schedules ready.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the first day, Monday, August 5. Grades 6-12 
classes start at 7:30 AM. TK- 5 classes start at 8:05 a.m.  Student schedules and 
class placements are available online in Illuminate. Students that are new to AAE 
for the 2019-20 school year will receive their schedules at New Family Orientation 
on August 1 at 3:00 PM. We urge everyone to check the school website for 2019-
20 updates and resources.   
 
Thank you for all of the never-ending support and involvement in your child’s 
education. You make such a difference in our ability to succeed. Together, let’s 
make it a great year! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Valli Andreasen 

 


